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The meeting was called to order by Chair Sue Wilson at 9:00am in the Lakeview Social Hall #2   
 
PRESENT:  Chair Sue Wilson, Co-Chair Ron Jesse and Committee Members Darrel Larson, 
Chet Sharpe, Roger Beebe, Fred Jones, Sharon McCauley, Ron Shasteen, Jim Powell, Bruce 
Lamb 
 
RCSC STAFF:  RCSC Director of Bowling Randy Johnson 
 
GUESTS:  RCSC Board Secretary, Darla Akins 
 
APPROVAL OF PRIOR MEETING SUMMARY:  The Summary from the March 5, 2020 
meeting was approved as presented. 
 
Randy Johnson, RCSC Director of Bowling:   
Randy reported that Bell and Lakeview Lanes will re-open on September 4, 2020.  Currently, 
only RCSC cardholders will be allowed to bowl.  The center will require that masks be worn 
and Social Distancing of six feet be maintained.  Due to the current pandemic and restrictions, 
no leagues are scheduled at this time and every other lane will be used to maintain social 
distancing.  Once RCSC enters Phase 3 there will be fewer restrictions and guests will be 
allowed to participate and possibly league play will begin. Randy invited the committee the 
opportunity to see the new scoring system for both centers after the meeting, several members 
attended. 
 
Bruce Lamb, USBC League Director:  Informed the committee of all the recent changes in 
the rules of the USBC nationally.  Some areas of the nation have opened bowling and league 
play has started, but for a large number not yet opened, new rules are in place,  Bruce gave all 
committee members a copy of the changes, which are being circulated throughout the bowling 
community.  Some USBC tournaments, in Arizona are scheduled for November and December 
of 2020. 
 
Roger Beebe, Sun City Bowling Association President: Roger Beebe reported that the fall 
committee meetings have yet to be held due to the pandemic.  They will be holding a 
resumption of monthly meeting this month. 
 
Old Business: None 
 
New Business:   Committee meetings are being held in Social Hall #2 due to social distancing 
until further notice. 
 
Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 10:00am. 
 
Next meeting:  October 1, 2020 at 9:00am - Lakeview Social Hall #2 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Darrel Larson, Secretary 


